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Wednesday 16th November 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We want to update you about the work we have been doing towards the statutory requirements for 
relationships and health education (RHE) in primary schools. This became statutory from September 
2020.  
 
You may recall that last year there was a meeting where representatives of the school community 
were invited to learn about the RHE policy and the curriculum.   
 
We have continued to make sure that our RHE curriculum, meets the new Government requirements 
and the needs of our pupils.   
 
Our curriculum reflects:   
 
• Our pupils’ age and maturity levels   
 
• Every pupils’ learning needs   
 
• What pupils need to know to be healthy and safe in school and our community.  
 
We are holding a parent meeting on Friday 18th November at 10am in the morning.  We really value 
your views and feedback.   Please complete the slip below, letting us know if you wish to attend.  
Also, there is a space for any questions you may have.  Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
  
 
Mrs Downes  
Principal  
________________________________________________________________________________  
 
I / we will be able to attend the parent/carers’ meeting for RHE on Friday 18th November at 10am.  
 

Name of child  
 

 

Name/s of parents/carers 
attending  
 

 

Signed  
 

 

Date  
 

 

Question/s I have ahead 
of the meeting  
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